
Prescription Refills 

Most prescription refills, if requested prior to 3 p.m. can be handled on the day requested. We cannot 

take weekend, walk-in, or after hours refill requests. Please make sure you know the name of the 

medicine, the dose, the form (liquid or tablet), the date of the last refill, and the name and phone 

number of your pharmacy. It is in your child’s best interest to be examined by a physician to determine 

the cause of your child’s symptoms and the appropriate treatment. We do not call in antibiotics without 

seeing your child first. 


